Llopd's Register of Shipping,
71, Fenchurch Street, E.C,

4th June, 1917.

am in receipt of the telegram received from you

] ther and
alieiter tWeoﬂ deg

you should be

necezgaaryy renort

form.

Ag regarde the scuppers required from the shelter

decks leading to the bilges, I have to inform you that

il

should be fitted on each side of Nog. 2 and 3 holds

and Engine and Boiler spaces. If, however, the

revent water reaching
Bcuppers, additiona es should be fitted to

0lds .

hiully,
The Surveyor
HIDDIE
Seeretary




